8495 Fontaine Boulevard, Colorado Springs, Colorado 80925

February 6™, 2018

Dennis Neal

Chief Operations Officer
Widefield School District 3

1820 Main Street

Colorado Springs, Colorado 80911

Cole Emmons

County Attorney’s Office

27 East Vermijo Avenue

Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

Re: Commitment Letter for New Widefield PK-8 School

Dear Dennis and Cole:

This commitment is for the New Widefield PK-8 School located at Fontaine Blvd. and
Lamprey Dr.

Widefield Water and Sanitation District commits to and will serve water and sewer to the
above named school which is estimated to include two three inch meters, one for
domestic use and one for irrigation. The water commitment is based on the recently
revised Widefield standard of 0.35 AF/SFE and is 28.70 AF-year. The expected
wastewater loads are 16,810 gallons/day on an average daily-maximum monthly basis.

Sincerely,
Widefield Water and Sanitation District

S AR e

Robert Bannister, District Engineer

C: Steve Wilson, General Manager
Brandon Bemard, Water Superintendent
Mark McCormick, Wastewater Superintendent
Sara Natelli, Design Engineer, Drexel, Barrel & Co.



